OFFICE OF THE FOREST RANGE OFFICER,
PALLAHARA RANGE

Memo No. / Dtd. 10.11.2017
To,
The Divisional Forest officer,
Deogarh Division, Deogarh

Sub: Proposal for diversion of forest land for laying of slurry pipe line in Keonjhar, Angul &
Deogarh Forest Division by M/s Jindal Steel & Power Ltd.
(Completion of pillar posting in Old Paudi R.F)

Ref: Letter No. Angl/JSPL/SPL/003 dtd.06.11.2017 of M/s Jindal Steel & Power Ltd., Angul

Sir, _

With reference to the letter cited above I have verified the site on 09.11.2017 and found
all the pillars are posted in place with pillar number, Patch number & R.F name marked on
them. The pillars are posted all along the proposed corridor for slurry pipe line in Old Paudi R.F.

which are thoroughly verified by our concerned field staff.
This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

d —~

Forest Range Officer

Pallahara Range
Memo No \4\45 Dtd.10.11.2017

Copy forwarded to the Manager, L&A, M/s Jindal Steel & Power Ltd., Chhendipada Road,
Angul for information.

Forest, Rangs Offiecer
Pallghara Ramge



